McLean High School Orchestra Parent Association
This year MHSOPA will be using a system called CHARMS.  This system is able to help the orchestra director and the MHSOPA Board to communicate with students and parents, organize trips, track payments and so much more.  

The system is set up to identify each student with an ID number and this would be your login as well.  

MHSOPA has created ID numbers for each student, but in order to make login to CHARMS simple it is suggested that the login be changed to the FCPS student ID number. 

FCPS does not release student ID numbers to booster organizations so MHSOPA needs your permission to use this information.  

I ______________________________________give MHSOPA 

permission to use _________________________________

student ID for login purposes in CHARMS.  

Signature _____________________________date________

Students and parents will need to access the CHARMS site in order to update the contact information as this will be how information will be distributed from the orchestra this year. 
In addition we need to make sure all contact info is up to date in CHARMS.

Home phone__________________________Parent cell _________________________

Student cell ___________________________________

Parent email ___________________________________________________________

Student email __________________________________________________________
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